
Today, Jan. 25th, is the feast of the Conversion 
of St. Paul. It also marks the end of the week of 
prayer for Christian Unity. It is the only feast 
that specifically marks one man's conversion--an 
action that had perhaps the greatest effect on 
the Church in all its history. Change did 
not come easy for Paul; he spent many days and 
years discovering what God was calling him to 
do. So it is with us. If one seeks a need to 
change, Paul may be the one to ask for extra 

help.   
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